
United Nations Decade on Biodiversity

i •-'•

cc:     The Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment
The Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)

BMB202106519

DO

Referred herewith for your information and appropriate action is the Transmittal Letter
from the Office of the Presidential Complaint Center (PCC) dated June 10^ 2021 addressed to
the Honorable DENR Secretary regarding the letter of Mr. Pedrito M. Nepomuceno of Boac,
Marinduque, seeking Presidential intercession on the protection of native turtles. Kindly
respond directly to Mr. Nepomuceno on the action taken by the Regional Office on this matter.

The Regional Executive Director
DENR- MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Building
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

The Undersecretary for Special Concerns and
OIC-Director

TRANSMITTAL LETTER FROM THE OFFICE OF
PRESIDENTIAL COMPLAINT CENTER, MALACANANG,
MANILA

SUBJECT

FROM

TO

AUG16 2021

MEMORANDUM

%     .     •   rRepublic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Tel. Nos.: (632) 924-6031 to 35 Fax: (632) 924-0109, (632) 920-4417
Website: http://www.bmb.gov.ph E-mail: bmb^^^bmb.gov.ph



End.:a/s/ MAY^ ^

*Please disregard if advice of status or action taken had been earlier sent

IMPORTANT

Information contained In this communication Is prh/ile,ed, confidential and n aided solely for the use of the Individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others
authorized to receive It. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you haye received this communication in error,
please notify the Presidential Complaint Center immediately and dispose this communication in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 10173, otherwise known
as the Data Privacy Act of 2012.

Bahay Ugnayan, Jose P. Laurel Street, Malacanang, Manila
Telephone Numbers: 736-8645 (Governance and Local Affairs Division);

736-8603 (Social Services Division); Fax Number: 736-8621
Email Address: pcc@malacanang.gov.ph

ABILINJAI

Very truly yours,

A reply direct to the party/ies concerned copy furnished the Center,
citing PCC Code Number, will be highly appreciated. Expeditious action is
requested in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 11032, otherwise
known as the Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery
Act of 2018 as implemented and enforced by the Anti-Red Tape Authority.
Please be reminded that failure to timely respond to the public's concern shall be a
ground for administrative sanctions under existing laws and regulations.

Our cordial regards.

May 10, 2021
Date sent to aqency

DENR
Referred to Agency

May 2, 2021
Date of email

PCC-HRI-05-02-2021-170
PCC Code No.

Secretary ROY CIMATU
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Bldg., Visayas Avenue, Dilirnan, Quezon City

Thru: Undersecretary RODOLFO C. GARCIA
Chief of Staff

Sir:

Respectfully forwarding tne attached copy of an email,
from Mr. PEDRTTO NEPOMUCENO, <pedritomnepomuceno@yahoo.com>, for
appropriate action, consistent with existing laws, rules and regulations, subject of
the Center's earlier e-transmittal to that Department.

10 June 2021

of tlje ^pres^^bent
PRESIDENTIAL COMPLAINT CENTER

i^alacanang, fHatula

Si


